
One-to-one training often included a brief tour of the Virtuul Summit Web site and
instructions on the resources available and how ta navigate the site ta take advantage of the
curency of the rnaterial.

Invitations were sent out ta a select group of organizations in developing countries
ta hast regional workshops, which couic! develop sicilis, and content that couc! contribute to
the Summnit in an orgpnized formai manner. Unforwunately, Iargely due ta the short trne
available these workshops did not happen as planned. There were however informai
contributions ta the Surrnit from overseas but these necessarily hic! less impact than a


